
Those who want unions to die
are murdering our members.

It’s a fact. Most workers who are killed in the course of their job work for companies who are anti-union. The sort of companies
who won’t let unions enter on site to spot check on safety procedures. In most cases, 24 hours notice has to be given, with
many companies delaying the process. In thoses cases, a hurried scramble takes place to try and make a
site look superficially safe. (It’s a bit like a quick clean up before your mother-in-law visits.)
Many workers are intimidated and threatened with the sack if they speak up. Meanwhile more workers die
and families suffer. This senseless attitude to not allow unions to do their job on all sites has to stop.
April 28th, is the official ‘International Day of Mourning’ for killed and injured workers, as proclaimed by the
United Nations.
Join our march for those that can’t. Your attendance could help to save a life. Maybe even your own.

March for those who can’t on April 28

RALLY AND MARCH: All members out to march: Tuesday April 28th, assemble on the Perth Esplanade
by 9.30 am sharp and then march to Solidarity Park at Parliament House. All welcome.

Who’s Next?


